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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 6 May 2020 
 
Closure of footpath on Locomotive Street 
 

We are writing to notify you that we are temporarily closing Locomotive Street to 
pedestrians from today until June 1. All vehicle access will be maintained while the 
footpath is closed. 
 
Please refer to the map on the following page for details of the closure and alternative 
routes.  
 
The temporary closure of the footpath will ensure that works on the travellator and 
pedestrian paths are able to be completed faster. We are making the most of the 
current reduction in foot traffic in the precinct to do this work in a more efficient and 
timely manner and to ensure that a single finished footpath is completed by June 01 

when we expect an increase in foot traffic within the precinct.  
 
The works being undertaken during the footpath closure are not anticipated to be 
noisy works, being only the construction of the concrete roadway and paving to the 
footpath. No jackhammering will need to take place.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please 
contact south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Thank you for your patience and ongoing cooperation during this essential work. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Eveleigh      
Communications and Engagement Team 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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